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Parents,	

								As	we	look	to	begin	the	2020-2021	school	year,	there	is	obviously	a	
lot	that	is	still	going	to	be	decided.		Please	continue	to	watch	the	district	
webpage	for	information.		Things	continue	to	change	very	rapidly,	and	the	
Hilliard	City	Schools	website	https://www.hilliardschools.org/	will	
continue	to	be	your	best	source	of	information.		

We	have	our	first	school	related	activity	on	Aug	10th	and	11th.		This	
will	be	our	iPad	pick-up.		We	would	normally	hold	our	PAW	Days	but	
obviously	the	Covid-19	pandemic	has	forced	us	to	adjust	and	adapt.		We	will	
have	a	drive-up/stay	in	your	car	process	that	will	mirror	our	iPad	drop-off	
from	last	year.		Please	type	or	hand	write	your	students	Name	and	Student	
ID#		as	large	as	possible	on	a	piece	of	paper	before	you	come	for	your	pick-
up	window.		We	will	safely	hand	you	your	students	iPad	and	instructions	for	



setting-up	the	iPad	when	you	drive-thru.		Please	follow	these	instructions	
when	you	get	home	to	set-up	your	students	iPads,	the	students	have	
been	through	this	process	numerous	times!		If	you	happen	to	still	have	any	
school	library	books,	we	will	be	happy	to	collect	them	from	you	during	this	
process.	

A	map	is	linked	below	to	show	the	flow	of	traffic	for	Aug	10th	and	11th.	As	you	
will	notice,	it	is	the	same	flow	of	traffic	we	used	for	the	iPad	drop	off.	

iPad	Pick	Up	Map		

iPad	Pick-Up	Times	

Aug	10th	–	7th	Grade	

8-11am	A-K	

12-3pm	L-Z	

Aug	11th	8th	Grade	

8-11am	A-K	

12-3pm-	L-Z	

Make-Up	

Aug	11th	

4pm-6pm	

	

	



	

PTO	

Please	join	us	for	the	first	Virtual	PTO	meeting	of	the	year	On	September	
28th.		We	will	post	the	time	and	zoom	link	as	we	get	closer!	
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